
Pentrepoeth Primary School

‘’creating a Caring, Respectful, 

Open Environment 

where Success and 

Opportunity flourish’

Monday 31st March 2025



Dear Parent and Carer,

Please see information for the week commencing Monday 31st March 2025

Year 6 Easter Raffle – Year 6 will be selling tickets across the school from tomorrow to raise money for their Leavers’ activities. There will be 
a range of Easter prizes to win. Tickets will be £1 per ticket

PTA Easter Egg Hunt – Year 6 have organised an Easter Egg hunt for all year groups on Thursday 10th and Friday 11th April. Payments of £1 
per child can be made on Parent Pay for your child to take part. 

Year 3 Trip – Year 3 will be visiting Bristol Aquarium on Tuesday 1st April. Please ensure permissions and payments for this trip are made on 
Parent Pay

ALN Coffee Morning – Time to talk. Please join us for coffee and cake in the foyer at 9am on Wednesday 2nd April.  Miss Hall will be there to 
answer any questions. 

After School Clubs – A reminder that this is the last week of after school clubs for this term. There will be no clubs running next week. New 
Summer clubs will be sent out during the first week back after the Easter break with Summer clubs starting the week commencing Monday 
5th May

Dandelion Day – On Friday 4th April we will be celebrating our dandelion day. We would love to encourage pupils to join us to dedicate this 
day to celebrating military children. Pupils can wear something yellow, such as a pair of socks or a hair scrunchie. There will be activities in
classes to celebrate this.

Year 2 Values Assembly and PACT – Year 2 will be performing their assembly on Positivity on Wednesday 9th April at 9.15am in the hall. 
This will be followed by a short craft activity. Parents are welcome to attend.

Midday Supervisor Post – We are currently advertising for a Midday Supervisor. If you are interested, then please check the jobs page on 
Newport City Council website or feel free to pop in and have a chat with us. 

Kind regards,

Dean Taylor

Headteacher 



Eid Mubarak to all our families and everyone celebrating Eid al-Fitr this week.









After school clubs will run on the following weeks

W/C 03.03.25       W/C 10.03.25         W/C 17.03.25        W/C 24.03.25          W/C 31.03.25

There are no clubs running on the W/C 07.04.25 (Last week of term)

No Clubs Next Week

Pupils in Year 3 will need to be collected from club

Years 4, 5 and 6 will need to complete the walking home questions when booking on Parentpay

Pupils attending football club will need to wear football boots and shin pads



After school clubs will be split into a half term for each class. 

Dates – W/C 03.03.25       W/C 10.03.25         W/C 17.03.25        W/C 24.03.25          W/C 31.03.25

There are no clubs running on the W/C 07.04.25 (Last week of term)

Pupils can be collected from the main office doors for these clubs at 4.00pm

No Clubs Next Week
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INSET Days – School is closed for children:
• Monday 2nd September 2024
• Friday 20th December 2024
• Monday 6th January 2025
• Thursday 20th February 2025
• Friday 21st February 2025
• Monday 21st July 2025
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Well done to Mrs Beard’s 
class last week!


